
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

Diary Dates 

Monday  
18.09.17 

Year 4 parents meeting 
2:30pm 

Wednesday 
20.09.17 

Class 3 to film 
screening at the 
Maltings 

Tuesday 
26.09.17 

Year 4’s visit from 
other schools – 
preparation for Kielder 

Thursday 
28.09.17 

Year 4 & Reception 
friendship liturgy 
2:30pm –all welcome 

Friday 
29.09.17 

Macmillan coffee 
morning 

Friday 
06.10.17 

CAFOD fast day 
assembly 9am – all 
welcome 
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Elections 
At the start of every school year each class hold elections for the positions of 
Spiritual and School Councillors.  Part of this process is to teach the children 
about democracy and having their say in a vote.  We are pleased to inform you 
of their decisions… 
 

Spiritual Councillors 2017-2018 School Councillors 2017-2018 
Reception Louisa    Heidi & Liam 
Year 1  Dollie    Archie & Abbie Jay 
Year 2  Isla    Olivia & Riley 
Year 3  Clara    Connor & Lexie 
Year 4   Skye    Katie & Joshua 
 
All of the teaching staff then have the difficult decision of voting for Head Boy & 
Head Girl… This is certainly not easy!  This year Mrs Thorpe asked the 
children who wanted to be considered to write a letter explaining why they 
would be good – these were excellent and made our decision even harder…  It 
was not unanimous but there were 2 clear front runners so our Head Boy and 
Head Girl for 2017 – 2018 are… 

Macey Anderson & Jayden Pithie 
Congratulations to you both we know you will take your responsibility seriously 

and continue to be excellent role models to the rest of the children in St 
Cuthbert’s. 

 
Houses 
We have 4 houses in St Cuthbert’s; St Aiden, St Bede, St Hilda & St Oswald 
(These are our Northern saints) every child from Reception – Year 4 is in one 
of these houses and points awarded also go towards house points.  Our House 
Captains this year are; 

St Aidan St Hilda  St Bede  St Oswald 
Edvinas Tiy  Kyle  Mhairi 
 

Friends of St Cuthbert’s (FOSC) 
Could you spare some time to help our school? We  
always appreciate having family members on board to  
help plan and organise events to raise funds for the  
children in school.  Our first meeting will be on  
Tuesday 19

th
 September at 2:30pm - please come  

along for a cuppa and biscuit!!  We really can’t do it  
without your help! 
 

We now have a school Facebook page –  
please follow us for updates & news!  

 
 

PLEASE NOTE WE HAVE A CASE OF CHICKEN POX IN CLASS 2 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Head Teacher:  Mrs Clare McGregor 

 

Mini Vinnies 
 

We have recruited 4 new 
Mini Vinnies from Year 2.  
We had lots of children who 
wanted to join the group but 
the 4 lucky winners pulled 
out of the hat were; 

Riley, Ryan, Evie and 
Dylan 

Congratulations to you and 
we hope you will enjoy 
helping others and being 
part of this very special 
group… 

 

 

 

Our Statement to live by this week is… 

We are all special 

Year 4 Parents - Middle 
School Applications 

The online admissions portal 
for Middle school admissions 

opened on 11th September and 
will close on 31st October 

2017.  Please go to 
www.northumberland.gov.uk 
and follow the links to apply. 
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